WELGOME MESSAGE

Dear new Students,

The teachers, non-teaching staff and myself extend a Warm Welcome to you in College of Vocational
Studies!!! Congratulations to you and your parents. We are indeed proud of your joining the College of
Vocational Studies. The College of Vocational Studies, is an institution with almost fifty year's tradition
of exuberance, creativity and hundreds of success stories. The College was started in the golden jubilee
year of the University of Delhi on 14th August 1972.

The College has a unique status of a premier institution for Vocational, Commerce, Computer sciences
Humanities and Social Sciences education. The College of Vocational Studies has been awarded NAAC
Grade A. The College strives for excellence with the objective of the holistic development of the
students.

Your classes will begin from 18 November 2020.0n the first day, the College has organised an online
Orientation for you. After the College Orientation the respective Departments will acquaint you with
your time-table and other departmental activities. The College is proud to have forty plus Students
Societies in addition to NCC and NSS. The College also has good sports facilities. On 18th

November, you will also be meeting the conveners of various societies, NCC Officer, NSS Officer and

Sports in charge.

Your health and safety is of paramount importance to us. For preventing our students from pandemic
Covid 19, the College is providing online teaching learning opportunity along with online

participation in webinars, conferences, academic and extra co-curricular activities. \We have our social
media links on the College website for you to get connected with the college virtually. We are looking
forward to meet you soon offline, in our beautiful campus: beautiful red brick building, surrounded by
greenery, vibrant ambiance, good infrastructure, knowledgeable faculty

members and enthusiastic students. It is a matter of joy for us that you are going to be an integral part of
this journey towards striving excellence.

Thanks for becoming part of CVS Team.

My heartfelt Best Wishes for each one of you.
CMA Prof. Inderjeet Dagar
Principal



